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As a citizen of Maine, I ask that you accept the recommended rule change which will clarify
the definition of “Waste generated within the State” of Maine. It makes no sense for other
states to be able to bring their trash and waste to our beautiful state. They are denigrating the
State of Maine, and we must put it to a stop. Only waste material that originates in the State of
Maine should be allowed to remain here. 

Thank you for considering my comment.

Nancy 3. Hoffman
53 Brackett Ave.
Peaks Island, ME 04018
3nancy3@gmail.com
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